
Olivehurst Public Utility District 

Agenda Item Staff Report 

Meeting Date: 10/17/2024 

Item description/summary: 
Surplus of 1 OPUD WWTF Department Truck and 1 OPUD WWTF Department 8” pump. The 
Wastewater Department has purchased and received delivery of new crane truck. As such, one 
vehicle needs to be disposed of. There is a 1997 Freightliner FL70 Crane Truck (213), vin# 
FU6HJAC9UH8Q5557.  The Wastewater Department also does not need the Power Prime 8” pump. It 
is too big for our needs.  We have purchased a 6” pump that will fit our needs and is easier to move 
around. As such, one pump needs to be disposed of. That pump is a Power Prime 8” pump.   With the 
Boards approval we intend dispose of this vehicle and pump in accordance with OPUD’s policies and 
procedures.  

 

Fiscal Analysis: 
None 

 

Employee Feedback 
None 

 

Sample Motion: 
Move to authorize surplus and disposal of OPUD’s Wastewater Department 1997 crane truck and 8” 
pump per OPUD policies and procedures.  

Prepared by: 

Larry Teal, Wastewater Operations Manager 
 

 


